
Happy Monday!

This week is a very short week. We still 
have a lot of learning to do, so we 
hope your child comes to school with 
an eager mind!

Tomorrow, Tuesday, November 21 is an 
early release day. School will dismiss at 
1:15 pm. Please be sure you have 
notified us on how your child will be 
getting home that day. Thank you!

Wednesday, November 22 through 
Friday, November 24 is our Holiday 
break. We will have no school on these 
days. We look forward to seeing 
everyone back on Monday, November 
27.

Have a wonderful break.

Sincerely, 
Ms. Herndon, Mrs. Kirby and Mrs. 
Hickman

Here you will find reminders for 
the week. Thank you for being 

an active participant in our 
Home-School relationship.
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Thank 
you!

Let us kindly 

remind you…

-Please send in an 
extra pair of clothes 
for your child to 
keep in their book 
bag. This ensures 
that if an accident 
happens, we have 
an extra pair of 
clothes for your 
child. Please label 
the bag of clothes 
with your child’s 
name. Thank you!



Tuesday, November 21:
Early Release; 1:15 pm

Wednesday,November 22-

Friday, November 24
Holiday break; No school!

Don’t Forget!

Keep up with Green and our class online!

Our class website: LHerndonclass.weebly.com

Please refer to my website to learn about the 

new schedule that we started on Tuesday, 

October 24. If you have any questions, please e-

mail me at lherndon@wcpss.net

What’s 
Happening?

Happy Birthday!

No November 
birthdays!


